


M E M O R A N D U M

TO:		RANDY POE, SUPERINTENDENT
		KAREN BYRD, CHAIRPERSON
		BOARD MEMBERS

FROM:           KATHLEEN G. REUTMAN

DATE:	JULY 10, 2019
RE                   MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING BETWEEN THE BOONE COUNTY DISTRICT AND CHILDREN INC., TO OPERATE THE EARLY LEARNING CENTER AT KELLY ELEMENTARY AND STEPHENS ELEMENTARY

The Children Inc. Early Learning Center at Kelly Elementary and Stephens Elementary provide kindergarten programs with extended hours beyond the school day. The goal is to provide an Extended Education Program (EE) that serves kindergarteners for an extended day of care and education. The program is aligned and mirror our kindergarten curriculum. 
The partnership with Children Inc. has proven to be very successful for several years.
I have attached a copy of the Memorandum of Understanding for your reference.
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